Vickie Miller

From: Cynthia Parker

Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2013 9:23 AM

To: Shelton Vance; Vickie Miller

Subject: Fwd: Germantown High School 5K 10K Run

See message below. Disregard the first email.

Sent from my personalized C Spire Wireless Galaxy S 111

-------- Original message --------

From: Nicole Shows <nshows116@gmail.com>

Date: 11/13/2013 10:05 PM (GMT-06:00)

To: Cynthia Parker <cparker@madison-co.com>

Cc: "Poore, Ted" <tpoore@madison-schools.com>,Melanie Robinson <melaniejrobinson@ymail.com>
Subject: Re: Germantown High School 5K 10K Run

Cynthia,

[ am so sorry! Last year's Stampede chair did not have the current route in the files. Please disregard the first
email as it was the first year's route that we changed last year to make the flow much easier. Please use my
request below for Monday's meeting. Thank you!

To Whom it May Concern,

Germantown High School PTO is requesting approval to host the 3rd annual SK/10K Maverick Stampede. It
will be January 25, 2014 beginning at 8:00am. It will begin at Germantown High School. Runners/walkers will
leave campus and head north on Calhoun Parkway. The 10K runners will run north for four and one half miles
then make a U-turn and travel south back to the Germantown High School campus to the finish line. 5K
walkers and runners will also travel north on Calhoun Parkway and make a U-turn and finish back at the school
as well.

We will contact the Sheriff's department to help with traffic control. We will also have additional personnel
along the route to ensure runner safety.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Nicole Shows
GHS PTO Stampede Chair



